
Please move cars 

from the parking 

lot by 9AM on 

mornings when 

plowing is likely* 
 

 
 

* Plowing is likely if it has snowed 2 or more inches or if snow has 

accumulated due to several days of less snow amounts. Note: sometimes 

the plow comes earlier than 9 AM so starting your car removal by 8 AM 

is recommended. 

 

• Whoever owns a car in the parking lot is responsible for moving it. 

• Unit Owners are responsible for making sure that whoever is 

occupying their unit is aware of this and all other Rules. 

• Unit Owners are responsible for providing 

occupants of their unit with a copy of Appendix A – 

Rules and Regulations of Cobblestone’s 

Responsible Governance Policies and Procedures 

document (page 14). 

• Unit Owners are responsible for parking violations associated with 

their unit and will be fined after one warning. 

 

 


